Kautz, Paul, EMNRD

From: Kautz, Paul, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, August 18, 2010 2:10 PM
To: 'Debbie Kilgore'

Subject: RE: Longview 1-44 APl nhumber
Debbie

Longview 1 Federal # 44 API # 30-015-38070
The APD is approved with the following COA:

"OCD CONDITION OF APPROVAL of drilling:™
"Intent to drill ONLY -- CANNOT produce until the Non-Standard"
"Location has been approved by OCD Santa Fe office"

Administrative application for a NSL should be made with our Santa Fe Office.

Paul Kautz

Hobbs District Geologist
575-393-6161 ext 104
Paul .kautzf@state.nm.us

----- Original Message-----

From: Debbie Kilgore [mailto:dkilgore@rkixp.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 18, 2010 1:35 PM

To: Kautz, Paul, EMNRD

Subject: Longview 1-44 C-102

Attached is the C-102 for the lay down 80 on the Longview 1-44.

Debbie R. Kilgore

RKI Exploration & Production, LLC
309 S. Halagueno Street

Carlsbad, NM 88220

575.885.1313 Office

575.885.3509 Fax
dkilgore@rkixp.com




